
Rose Rocca 

From: Public Goward's Office Email <office©goward.ministernsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 11 March 2015 12:09 PM 
To: mcudop 
Subject: ED/ROUTINE : IM15/7232 : Email from Yeshe Thubten 25/02/2015 - RE: No Gas Power 

Station in Wellington 
Attachments: Email No Gas Power Station in Wellington.html; Corro Action Sheet - ED.doc 

Please see the attached correspondence. 

Regards, 

Office of Minister Goward 
Office ol ;ivie Minister for Planning 
Minister for Women 

Email: officeffRoward.minister.nsw.Rov au 
Tel: 02 8574 5900 
Fax: 02 9339 5520 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily 
those of the office of the Minister. 



Page 1 of 1 

E-mail Message 

From: Yeshe Thubten ISMTP:vesheatharoachoelino.orol 
To: Public Goward's Office Email [EXIO=MIN/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 

nTiBOHF23SPDLTI/CN,--nCIPIENTS/CN=5AC6AD7B09FE1A488081323FEOCEF8244- 
000000059A0CI 

Cc: 
Sent: 25/2/2015 at 5:21 PM 
Received: 25/2/2015 at 5:21 PM 
Subject: No Gas Power Station in Wellington 

Attachments: Corro Action Sheet - ED.doc 

Dear Hon. Ms Goward, 
I am writing to you today to implore you as planning minister to stop the gas 
fired power station from going ahead in Wellington. There is an overwhelming 
sentiment here that we don't want it. Not only that we know it will be 
detrimental to our health and the health of our children with no viable economic 
benefit to our community. 
Ms Goward, I ask you, would you like a dirty fossil fuel burning power station no 
more than 2 kilometres from Goulburn? Why should the people of Wellington have 
the same? And it's not just crazy greenies saying this Ms Goward but honest, 
hardworking people, families, farmers and more. 
We know the station won't create the sustainable employment needed to stop our 
little town from going down the drain. We need solid investment in our tourism 
industry to become an attractive stop for people on their way to and from Dubbo. 
We need industries that create jobs and do no harm to our envrionment and the 
health of our community. As minister for a rural area, surely you know how 
important this is. 
I implore you Mr Goward, why would anyone want a dirty big polluting gas fired 
power station run by five people right on the edge of their town? 
Are you willing to deal with the health costs to come? With the election coming 
up I want you to know that this issue is important in the minds of everyone I 
know. 

Thank you for your time, and I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yeshe Thubten 

yeshe@tharpachoeling.org 
32a Zouch St Wellington NSW 2820 
0429162940 68453319 
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